
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 5/31/2012 1:40:09 PM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl);

Strauss, Todd (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=TxSq)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject:

Erik, Todd:

I just wanted to thank you for taking the time to chat with me. It was very helpful in getting a good 
overview of how the RFO evaluation process might address stroage based bids. After some more 
reflection on our discussions, I may want to follow up on some specifc elements of the eval process to 
delve into more details as part of the ongoing research effort.

Thanks.

Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
O: 415.703.5239
aioke.qupta@cpyc.ca.gov
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